
2 March 2023


CLA UPDATE


Since we last updated you, we have spent more time responding to 
the company’s ‘final draft’ CLA.


Since they discounted some of our proposed wording, we have had 
another meeting yesterday to try to find some solutions to the 
outstanding issues we are still not happy with.


We would still like to secure some improvements to part time, 
adaptation and conciliation, sick/maternity/paternity pay along with a 
small number of other items.


We will meet again with our legal team on Monday ahead of a 
proposed meeting with the company in person later in the month.


In this meeting, we hope to conclude the CLA negotiations and we 
will keep you updated when we know when this will be.


CREW FOOD TASTING


On 31st March, representatives from SITCPLA, SEPLA and USO from 
across the Spanish bases have been invited to a tasting event ahead 
of the crew food change in April.


Iban López (PMI) Sonia Ortiz (AGP) and Neil Hurst (BCN) will 
represent the 3 bases this year.




Since we changed the crew food for the last cycle, please send us any 
feedback you have so we can take your ideas with us to the catering 
provider.


Breaking it down into breakfast, lunch and dinner, we would like to 
know if the current offering is working for you or if there’s something 
you would like to change.


Last year we added salads and reduced sandwiches for lunch and 
dinner and changed the breakfast to include cereal along with hot or 
cold options.


We’ll be happy to receive any feedback between now and the tasting 
event to the SITCPLA WhatsApp number or by email to any of the 
reps attending:


Iban López - PMI - ilopez@sitcpla.es


Sonia Ortiz  - AGP - sortiz@sitcpla.es


Neil Hurst - BCN - nhurst@sitcpla.es


We wish you a great weekend,


SITCPLA Reps
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